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Jack and the Beanstalk comes to The Old Downs Residential Care
Home

On Monday 4 December our residents and teams at The Old Downs Residential Care Home were delighted to be treated to a

fantastic pantomime production.

Our ladies and gents thoroughly enjoyed the 'Jack and the Beanstalk' show, singing along to the words and dancing.

We all had a great time together and are feeling festive! 
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